Permission For Easement

23° February 2022

Dear Owner of 12 Warne Crescent, Beverly Hills,

We, the owners of 10 Shorter Ave Beverly Hills NSW, are your neighbours and would
appreciate if you could tick and sign the below.

We would like to know if it is possible to obtain written permissio, from you (by fiCking the
box below) for an easement on your property, in order to connect oyr stormwater line please.

The proposed works would involve constructing a pipe through your property and the creation
of an easement.

Please tick either:

Date

23/02/2022

Print Name Please

Kind Regards,

Kyriakos Ikonomopoulos

10 Shorter Avenue Beverly Hills, NSW



